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23rd January 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

P5/P6/P7 SEX AND RELATIONSHIPS EDUCATION/PERSONAL SAFETY INFORMATION EVENING 
 
There will be an information evening  for Parents and Carers on  
 

Thursday 31st January – 7.00pm 
P7 classroom 

 
to share information about the Sex and Relationships Education/Personal Safety Curriculum which 
will be taught to your children over the three years in P5, P6 and P7.  It is important that as many 
parents as possible attend the meeting, so that you can be prepared to help your child with this 
important and sensitive area of learning. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to school by Monday 28th January so that we can ensure 
enough seating is available. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Liz Laird 
Headteacher 
 
 
********************************************************************************** 
 
SEX EDUCATION EVENING 
 
Child’s name___________________________  Class___________ 
 
 
I will be able to attend the meeting in school on Thursday 31st January at 7pm. 
 
 
Signed_______________________________  Date________________ 
 


